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Dear Taxpaver:

This is in response to yvour request dated Dec. 21, 2016, regarding
vour tax-exempt status.

We issued vou a determination letter in June 1989, recognizing
vou as tax-exempt under Internal Revenue Code (IRC) Section 501(c)
(3.

Our records also indicate vou're not a private foundation as defined
under IRC Section 509(a) because vou're described in IRC Sections
509(a) (1) and 170(b) (1) CA)(vi).

Donors can deduct contributions they make to vou as provided in IRC
Section 170. You're also qualified to receive tax deductible bequests,
legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts under IRC Sections 2055, 2106,
and 2522.

In the heading of this letter, we indicated whether yvou must file an

annual information return. If a return is required, you must file Form
990, 990-EZ, 990-N, or 990-PF by the 15th day of the fifth month after
the end of your annual accounting period. IRC Section 6033(j) provides
that, if you don't file a required annual information return or notice
for three consecutive vears, vour exempt status will be automatically
revoked on the filing due date of the third required return or notice.

For tax forms, instructions, and publications, visit www.irs.gov or
call 1-800-TAX-FORM (1-800-829-3676).

If vou have questions, call 1-877-829-5500 between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.,
local time, Monday through Friday (Alaska and Hawaii follow Pacific
Time).
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Dear Sir/Madam:

This is in response to your inquiry requesting a copy of the letter which
‘granted tax exempt status to the above named organization.

Our records show that the organization was granted exemption from Federal income
tax under section 501(a) of the Internal Revenue Code as an organization
described in section 501(c)(3) effective June 1989 . We have also
determined that the organization is not a private foundation because it is
described in sections 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi).

Donors may deduct contributions to you under section 170 of the Code.

As of January 1, 1984, you are liable for taxes under the Federal Insurance
Contributions Act (social security taxes) on remuneration of $100 or more you
pay to each of your employees during a calendar year. You are not liable for
the tax imposed under the Federal Unemployment Tax Act (FUTA).

You are required to file Form 990, Return of Organization Exempt From Income
Tax, only if your gross receipts each year are normally more than $25,000.
However, if you receive a Form 990 package in the mail, please file the return
even if you do not exceed the gross receipts test. If you are not required to
file, simply attach the label provided, check the box in the heading to
indicate that your annual gross receipts are normally $25,000 or less, and
sign the return,

A copy of our letter certifying the status of the organization is not
available, however, this letter may be used to verify your tax-exempt status.

Because this letter could help resolve any questions about your exempt status,
it should be kept in your permanent records.
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Paul M. Harrington
District Director



